
From: EIR Compliance 

To:  

Subject: 20250828 - EIR - Data Supplied 

Date: 28 August 2025 11:23:00 

Reference Number: EIR  

 

Dear  

 

We refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 6 
August 2025:  

 
“Kexby. 20.7.25. 1522 to 2004. 4 hours 42 minutes of CSO. “ 

 

Included with this email is our response to your question. We have consulted with 
the business, they reviewed the spill data displaying on the map. When the data 
indicates a spill has occurred, we will inspect the data and ensure it is accurate. 
However, as the spill data is accurate, and it occurred during rainfall, we would 
not investigate the spill itself. 

 

We trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request.  In accordance with 
the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this 
reply to your request you can ask for an internal review.  A request for an internal 
review must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data 
Protection Team. 

 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

 



Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 
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